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So it appears that Norco is a name brand hydrocodone. C Risk not ruled out. From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia.
Liver failure doesn't sound like fun. Liver faliure from a little alcohol and moderate amounts of APAP is not really a
likely problem.. My advice - take them both! Retrieved 26 July By using this site, you agree to the Terms of Use and
Privacy Policy. So what could be the other ingredient in the Norco then? Use with caution due to possible risk of
toxicity. Eating a few grams of APAP isnt gonna kill you, so dont worry about indulging It can be addictive and is easy
to overdose on. Low concentrations of acetaminophen is excreted through breast milk, however, hydrocodone's
excretion is unknown. Gabapentin Gabapentin enacarbil Pregabalin Ziconotide.Hydrocodone/acetaminophen (Vicodin,
Lorcet, Lortab, Norco, Xodol, Hycet) is inexpensive drug used to treat moderate to severe pain. It is more popular than
comparable drugs. It is available in multiple generic and brand versions. Generic hydrocodone/acetaminophen is covered
by most Medicare and insurance plans, but. Explains the medication hydrocodone/ acetaminophen (Vicodin, Vicodin
ES, Vicodin HP, Anexsia, Lortab, Lorcet, Lorcet Plus, Norco, Zydone) a narcotic drug used as Vicodin was recently
reformulated, and the acetaminophen component was reduced to mg in all preparations, however, generic formulations
may still ?What is hydrocodone ?What are the side effects of ?What is the dosage for. NORCO
(Acetaminophen,Hydrocodone) drug information & product resources from MPR including dosage information,
educational materials, & patient assistance. Generic Name and Formulations: Hydrocodone bitartrate, acetaminophen;
5mg/mg, mg/mg, 10mg/mg; scored tabs. Find patient medical information for Hydrocodone-Acetaminophen Oral on
WebMD including its uses, side effects and safety, interactions, pictures, warnings and user ratings. May 29, - A better
job should have been done in explaining the 2 discharge prescriptions. Norco (Generic) and Vicodin (Brand) are. The
combination is more effective than either drug alone. Norco (hydrocodone / acetaminophen) is more potent than many
over-the-counter options. You can take this with or without food. This medicine also comes as a liquid if you have
trouble swallowing. Norco (hydrocodone / acetaminophen) is available as a generic. Norco Oral tablet mg Drug
Medication Dosage information. Learn about the reported side effects, related class drugs, and how these medications
will affect your daily lifestyle. Visit wvcybersafety.com for more details. Norco (acetaminophen and hydrocodone) is
used to relieve moderate to severe pain. Norco. Generic Name: acetaminophen and hydrocodone (a SEET a MIN oh fen
and hye droe KOE done) Brand Names: Hycet, Lorcet, Lortab 10/, Lortab 5/, Norco contains a combination of
acetaminophen and hydrocodone. Hydrocodone/paracetamol, also known as hydrocodone/acetaminophen or
hydrocodone/APAP and marketed under the trade name Vicodin among others, is the combination of an opioid pain
medication, hydrocodone, with paracetamol (acetaminophen). It is used as a prescription drug to relieve moderate to
severe pain. Sep 25, - Highlights for acetaminophen-hydrocodone. Acetaminophen-hydrocodone is available as a
generic drug and as brand-name drugs. Brand names: Norco, Vicodin. Acetaminophen-hydrocodone comes as an oral
tablet and an oral solution. Acetaminophen-hydrocodone is usually taken as needed for pain.
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